11.02.2020 Class 1 - Billy The Kid Performance

Dear Parents and Carers.

Some of you may be aware that it was our intention, as a class, to take our Christmas play out to the community. We are delighted to announce that this has now been confirmed.

We will be performing 'Billy the Kid' in Otterham and St. Julliot's Village Hall on the evening of Tuesday 11th February at 7 o'clock PM. (Further details to follow as children will need to arrive by 6:15.)

It is our thinking, as a school, that not only would the children delight in re-performing their play, but by sharing it with you and the further community, we can strengthen our ties as an intergenerational community.

To allow this to move forward, we need to know if your child/children can attend the evening performance. Please could you confirm by Friday 31st January.

As always, thank you all for your continued support.

Kind regards, Miss Forbes and Mrs. Hart.

M۱	y child/children	can	attend	the	evening	performan	ce o	n 11	.02.2	020
	,									

Yes

No